August 30, 2024
Parents and Guardians,

As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, September 2, for Labor Day. We hope you
enjoy the three-day holiday weekend.

High School underclassmen picture day is set for this Wednesday, September 4.

On Friday, September 6, the Titan Cyber Academy is hosting its annual “Welcome to TCA”
picnic at Ryan Hacke Park. On Thursday, September 19, TCA will host a nature walk.

Benchmark testing will take place at Homeville Elementary the week of September 16 through
September 20, and at Clara Barton the following week, September 23 through September 27.
Benchmark testing for grades 4 and 5 at the middle school will take place September 30 through
October 4.

Progress reports will come out on Friday, September 20.

The West Miftlin Titan Marching Band will take part in the South Allegheny Band Festival on
September 21.

High school musical tryouts are set for September 25 and 26.

Homeville Elementary School is hosting a PTA STEM night on September 26 from 5:30 to 7
p.m.

Please mark your calendars. The next early dismissal for professional development will be
Friday, September 27.

The Distinguished Alumni Ceremony is Friday, September 27.
The high school homecoming dance is Saturday, September 28.

Parents, please visit our district calendar at www.wmasd.org for a listing of events.

Thank you and have a great weekend.


http://www.wmasd.org/

